
Hi everyone!! here is the BECON from today's meeting:  

 

Craig said the payer - THANKS!! 

Announcements: On behalf of Mike, Tim said there is a future Metra announcement, other than that 
there is nothing.  

No other announcements.  

Guests: Our speaker Tiffany and her parents.  

Today at Breakfast Exchange Tiffany Williams, Senior at Billings West High, presented her speech on 
Leadership, as she hopes to get the BEC scholarship for college. As a nervous young lady she spoke 
very fast, but I got most of it. She believes leadership is being a good role model, making a plan and 
following the rules, but learning how to compromise to keep the plan moving. She believes being 
positive and optimistic will help you get others on board. She has been on the Student Council all 4 
years and is currently the Student Body Treasurer. She’s involved in her church, gymnastics, tennis, 
pickle ball and she has 8 siblings. She wants to go to school for elementary education. I wish her 
well in this scholarship competition. Next week we’ll have three students from West present their 
speeches. Wish me luck in my note taking         

  

Monster Trucks are tomorrow.        

 


